
 

 

 

 

 

 

Announcement of Banprupor School 

Topic : Refraining from accepting and giving gifts on festivals or any other occasions 

(No Gift Policy) 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 With the Minister of Education has announced its anti-corruption intent and delivered 

the No Gift Policy of the Ministry of Education on the occasion of International Anti-

Corruption’s Day (Thailand). Under the concept “Ministry of Education is transparent not 

resistant to corruption” (MOE TRUST & Zero Corruption) Fiscal Year 2022 on December 15th , 

2021 to raise awareness, stimulate and raise awareness of not accepting and tolerating 

corruption to individuals under the Ministry of Education, including creating a good image for 

the agency. 

 In order to comply with the aforementioned intention, Banprupor School recognizes 

the importance of raising awareness of not accepting and not tolerate corruption and set 

measures to prevent corruption and misconduct as well as enhancing good values, attitudes, 

consciousness and behaviors of individuals avoid action that may effect the discretion or 

decisions in the performance of duties that lead to discrimination or create a conflict of 

interest. Therefore, Banprupor School has announced that it will not accept and give gifts on 

festival or any other occasions (No gift Policy). They can Express their best wishes to each 

other by using a greeting card, blessing on social media or volunteering in lieu of gift. 

 Therefore announced in general 
 

Announced on January 29th, 2022 

 

 

(Mr.Kantapong Seebua) 
Director of Banprupor School 


